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Dear Families, Friends, & Benefactors of Our Seton Catholic Schools, 

School is already off to another flying start (Does anyone else remember when school started the day after 
Labor Day?). Our school systemôs principals, new president, & members of the School Board assure me 
this is going to be another glorious school year. We, in the Richmond area, are blessed to have an entire 
school system from Pre-School (the only accredited Pre-School in Wayne County) through High School 
(the only Catholic High School in Eastern Indiana) to serve not only our St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Parish but also the wider 
Richmond community. We are all blessed to have outstanding principals, teachers, support staff, & Board members. 

Our enrollment has grown over the years & is holding steady which is remarkable as our parishôs, & our communityôs,  
average age has increased. Our parents want only the best for their children & the education they receive from our Seton 
School System is the best in our community. The State of Indianaôs voucher system, which allows parents to choose the  
educational pathway for their children, has aided our efforts. With the voucher system, the percentage of our non-Catholic 
students has grown.  This allows for more opportunities for us to shine & evangelize to the non-Catholic households of the 
Richmond & Wayne County area. Little-by-little our schoolsô light becomes a bit brighter, perhaps not as bright as our  
studentsô brilliance but brighter nonetheless. 

I offer my heartfelt thanks to all who make our schools possible, especially the now united SEAS parish who subsidize the 
schools to keep tuition as low as possible. I continue to offer thanks to our many benefactors who received a Catholic educa-
tion & want to give back something so students today may receive the same blessing. I ask for your prayers for all who work 
for the schools.  They are paid, yes, but far below the value of what they do & truly  
deserve.  They work with love in their hearts & treat their jobs as a ministry to their students & our parish community. 

May Godôs love be abundant in your lives as we are off to another glorious start to this school year!  

Thoughts, Thanks, & Prayers, 

Fr. Kevin  
Pastor 
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 Dear Friends of Seton Catholic Schools, 

On July 1, I hit the ground running as President of Seton Catholic Schools. Excited and ready to 

engage the community, I am grateful for this opportunity to serve in a brand-new way. 

Our mission absolutely matters! Our schools are committed to the development of the whole student 

in spirit, mind, and body through rigorous academics, faith development, extracurricular opportuni-

ties, and a commitment to serve. These pillars of our studentsô education strike a beautiful balance that fosters meaning-

ful, lasting growth in each individual. 

Furthermore, the Seton Catholic Schoolsô learning experience is focused on preparing our students for an economical-

ly and socially dynamic world. Our learning is rooted in faith, truth, and knowledge, but also centers on skills and  

attitudes that will endure as our students take on new pursuits throughout life. To these ends, our talented faculty and 

staff guide Cardinals through authentic learning on a daily basis. 

Another defining characteristic of our schools is the incredible sense of community. Our students and families are 

bound by their experiences whether they are grounded in our faith, engaging courses, artistic expressions, athletic 

championships, or meaningful service to others. 

Seton Catholic Schools simply wishes to say THANK YOU! Thank you for always supporting our mission in your 

own special way. We could not do what we do without you. Our schools exist today because you are concerned, car-

ing, and devoted, and know the importance of carrying on the mission of the Church through Catholic education. Your 

support has benefitted the growth and excellence of, not only our current student body, but also that of many to come. 

In this annual report are listed the names of those who donated to the 2016-2017 Annual Fund Drive. I sincerely thank 

those donors, without whom our efforts to provide a quality Catholic education would not be possible. Thanks are also 

in order for those families of deceased loved ones who have designated Seton Catholic Schools as a memorial  

recipient, families who have established scholarships, and of course, those people who have worked tirelessly ñbehind 

the scenesò for the betterment of our schools. 

Sincerely, 

 

Rick J. Ruhl 
SCS President  

 

Dear Friends of Seton Catholic Schools, 

As a new Seton Catholic administrative team, we are thrilled about the new 

possibilities for this year and are so appreciative of our donor generosity from 

2016-2017!  Do you have any idea ï ANY idea ï how much you have helped 

us?  Tuition covers a small portion of what we need to both educate our stu-

dents and pay our staff.  Your additional financial support extends our ability 

to provide augmented programming and instructional materials for our students.  Our students benefit from your 

willingness to give.  You are Christôs hands for us all ï thank you! 

e]`Ra T`][ ]c` aQaº ^`SaWRS\b 4 ^`W\QW^OZa 

John Markward 

SCHS Principal 

Kim Becker 

SCES Principal 
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Bill Wool 

Home & School 

President 

Bill is a member 

of the Commission 

as the new Home 

and School Presi-

dent.  Bill is a man with many  

talents to share.  He possesses de-

grees in Computer Science, busi-

ness management, is a certified 

chef, trained in Sigma Six, studied 

real estate and a variety of other 

areas.  Since moving to Indiana, 

Bill is most recently known as  

a stay-at-home Dad and Seton  

volunteer.  Bill is married to Emma, 

and they have three children  

in our schools ïGenevieve (2nd), 

Luis (4th), and Nevaeh (7th). 

Kara Hamilton 

Vice Chairperson/

Home and 

School  

Representative 

Kara holds  

Bachelor degrees 

in Early Childhood Education and  

Sociology from Bridgewater State 

College in Massachusetts.  She is  

currently the owner and office manager 

of two McDonaldôs Restaurants.  Kara 

and her husband have three girls at 

Seton Catholic ïTessa (7th), Allison 

(5th), and Maya (3rd). 

Commission Member  

Introductions 

Seton Catholic Schools wishes to 

thank the thirteen community members 

that volunteer behind the scenes for our 

school.  This group of thirteen men and 

women make up the Seton Catholic 

Schoolsô Commission.  Commission 

members agree to serve three year 

terms, and then replacements must step 

in and take their place.  These volun-

teers give countless hours assisting the 

pastor and the parishôs education  

administrators in the goverance of the 

parish education programs; focusing 

intently on policy, school finance, and 

strategic, long-range planning. 

Four employees of the Archdiocese  

of Indianapolis also sit as non-voting 

members on the Commission, Father 

Kevin Morris, Mr. Rick Ruhl, Mr. John 

Markward, and Mrs. Kim Becker. 

For the 2017 -2018 school year  

we are pleased to welcome four 

newcomers to our list of dedicated 

and prestigious volunteers.  Mrs. 

Lis Deitsch, Mrs. Stephanie Kitchin, 

Mr. Ron Moore, and Mr. Bill Wool, 

we welcome and thank you! 

Justin Burkhardt 

Chairperson 

Justin received 

his elementary 

school educa-

tion right here 

in Richmond, 

and earned a Bachelor of Arts degree 

from Miami University (Ohio). He 

now works for the Reid Health 

Foundation as a Certified Fund 

Raising Manager as the Director. 

Justin and his wife, Abby, currently 

have two children at Seton Catholic 

ï Lucy (2nd), Archibald (Pre K) ï 

and a toddler at home (Bo). 

Craig Lichtenberger 

Finance  

Committee 

Chairperson 

As a graduate  

of Ball State  

University with 

a degree in Corporate Finance  

Management, Craig Lichtenberger is 

very comfortable in his role on the 

Commission.  Presently, Craig 

works for First Bank Richmond, NA.  

Craig is the father of three;  

his youngest, Kimberlee, a junior at 

Seton Catholic High School. 

Matt Strittmatter 

Member-at-Large 

Mr. Strittmatter 

is employed by 

the Indiana State 

Excise Police, 

and comes to us 

with various levels of education 

relating to public safety and law 

enforcement leadership.  Matt is 

married to Connie, and has a son, 

Chris, who lives in Wyoming.   

Nicholas Wetzel 

Development  

Committee  

Chairperson 

An entrepreneur, 

Nick is no stranger 

to the business 

world. He graduated from Highlands 

High School in 1997, and currently 

serves as the Executive Vice President 

at Wetzel Auto. Nick and wife, Melis-

sa, have three children Riley (10th), 

Izabelle (5th), and Mason (2nd).  

»T]` Wb Wa  

IN GIVING  

THAT WE  

`SQSWdS<¼  

~ St. FRANCIS OF ASSISI  
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 Joseph Clemente 

Member- 

at-Large 

Dr. Clemente 

holds degrees 

from Loyola Uni-

versity of Chica-

go, Northwestern University Medical 

School, and Penn State University 

Hershey Medical Center.   He and his 

wife, Jules, are employed by Reid 

Health.  They are the parents of Jackie 

and Jana (5th). 

Gabriela Villalpando 

Member- 

at-Large 

Gabriela gradu-

ated from the 

Instituto Tecno-

logico de 

Queretaro, Mexico in 1993 with a 

Bachelor of Science degree in In-

dustrial Engineering.  Gabriela and 

her husband have two children,  

Ariadna (12th) and Hector. 

SCHOOL BOARD SUMMARI ES  

Don Kowalke 

Member- 

at-Large 

Currently with 

Primerica Financial 

Services,  

Mr. Kowalke is  

retired from Delphi Automotive.  

He possesses a Bachelor of Science 

in Mechanical Engineering degree 

from Kettering University in Flint 

Michigan, and a Master of Science 

in Industrial Engineering from  

the University of Michigan.  His 

children are grown; living out of 

state.  He is a member of the SEAS 

parish. 

Lori Watson 

Member-at-Large 

Employed by 

Earlham College, 

Dr. Watson comes 

to us with a  

Bachelorôs degree 

from the University of Kentucky,  

a Ph.D. from Indiana University, and 

M.T.S. degree from the Saint Meinrad 

School of Theology.   She is a  

member of the SEAS parish. 

Lis Deitsch 

Parent Teacher 

Partnership  

Representative 

Lis graduated from 

DePauw Univer-

sity with a BA in 

Elementary Education.  For the past 

several years she has been a stay at 

home mom, substitute teacher, and 

volunteer at Seton Catholic 

Schools.  Lis has been married to 

Dr. Andrew Deitsch for 21 years.   

They have four children, all students 

at Seton Catholic -Grace (12th), Ad-

am (11th), Ben (8th), Abby (6th). 

Ronald Moore 

Policy and  

Planning  

Committee 

Chairperson 

Ronald ñRonò 

Moore is the 

founder of The Moore Law Firm, 

LLC. in Richmond, Indiana.  He 

graduated from Ohio State Univer-

sity in 1993, and received his law 

degree from the Indiana University 

McKinney School of Law in 1997.  

Ron and his wife, Danielle, are 

members of our parish, and have 

two sons.  His older son, Ron, is 22 

years old; while is younger  

son, Nick, is in 7th grade at Seton 

Catholic High School.   

Jacquelyn Teng 

Secretary 

Jackie is cur-

rently a stay-at-

home mom pos-

sessing a Com-

munications de-

gree from Miami University (OH).  

She has also studied radiography 

and received a diploma from Bea-

ver Valley, Pennsylvania Medical 

Center.  Jackie and her husband, 

Roy, have one son, Zachary (7th). 

Stephanie Kitchin 

Marketing  

for Image,  

Enrollment  

and Catholic  

Identity  

Chairperson 

Stephanie Kitchin is the most recent 

member to be added to our school 

commission.  Stephanie graduated 

from Indiana University in 1996 

with a Bachelorôs degree in Early 

Childhood Education and Kinder-

garten through 3rd grade with an en-

dorsement in Learning Disabilities. 

She has been employed by Seton 

Catholic Schools previously, and is 

currently a stay-at-home mom and 

volunteer.  Stephanie has been mar-

ried to Greg for the last 20 years, 

and they have three children at Se-

ton Catholic ï Clare (11th), Connor 

(7th), and Wesley (4th). 
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Helping Othersð 

A Way of Life 

Charlie Stiens is a 2014 graduate of 

Seton Catholic Schools. Charlie is 

currently attending Purdue Univer-

sity where he is scheduled to grad-

uate in May of 2018.  He is active-

ly pursuing a degree in Construc-

tion Engineering.   

Since leaving the halls of Seton 

Catholic, Charlie has had the op-

portunity for travel ïvisiting three 

countries from around the globe 

and participating in once-in-a-

lifetime volunteer experiences.   

ñI have had a plethora of great vol-

unteering opportunities in the last 

year and a half, journeying across 

the globe to Ecuador, Cuba and 

Thailand,ò Charlie shares.  ñI have 

taken leadership positions with a 

multitude of organizations at Purdue 

allowing me these perfect opportu-

nities to travel, including organiza-

tions such as Engineering Projects 

in Community Service (EPICS), St. 

Thomas Aquinas Mission Trips, and 

Habitat for Humanity.ò 

Ecuador  

During his sophomore year, Char-

lie became a part of the EPICS Ec-

uador team, working to design and 

construct an Education Center for 

the indigenous Quechuan commu-

nity of Lumbisi, Ecuador.  ñI took 

over as the team project manager in 

August 2016, and led the team to a 

complete redesign of the facility 

that would practically serve the 

community and fit a cost efficient 

budget.ò  

The project has included the use of 

skills in running project budgets, 

utilizing advanced construction 

software, communicating with in-

ternational project partners, and 

leading a team of 30 peers in the 

effort of making the Lumbisi Edu-

cation Center (LEC) a reality.  

ñThe reason we got involved with 

this community specifically is that 

given their "indigenous" independ-

ence much like a Native Reserve in 

the States, they receive nearly zero 

public funding and have very little 

opportunity to further develop the 

community's infrastructure and 

public systems. This center will 

mean a lot to Lumbisi because they 

have run out of classroom space in 

the village and no longer have 

room to allow early education to a 

handful of kids aged 4-6, and this 

building will be providing three 

large classrooms specially de-

signed for the development of the-

se younger children,ò Charlie tells.   

The facility will also provide them 

with their first ever library, com-

plete with public computers for the 

first time, as well as an array of 

books in English and Spanish. The 

LEC will also contain a state-of-the

-art kitchen and multipurpose room 

that will allow the service of lunch 

and breakfast for free for a handful 

of young kids not receiving proper 

 

Design for Educational Center in Ecuador 
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 nourishment at home.  

Charlie reflects, ñThroughout my 

time on the team I have been 

blessed to travel to Ecuador twice, 

once before joining the team as a 

sophomore, and once again led the 

team back to Ecuador this past 

winter with a larger and younger 

team. Both experiences were awe 

inspiring and have meant a lot to 

me in my development as a leader, 

especially in developing my under-

standing of the world as a whole, 

and seeing the positives of globali-

zation and how to tactically solve 

some of the world's biggest issues 

regarding energy, food, education, 

water, and infrastructure. During 

our travels we would stay with host 

families in the community and 

work on small projects. The last 

two trips have focused on improv-

ing and repairing playground 

equipment at one of the local 

schools as well as the construction 

of a set of large bleacher covers so 

that kids could have outside perfor-

mances for family and friends. 

These experiences have been price-

less and I will always cherish the 

time I spent in Ecuador alongside a 

vibrant, thriving and energetic 

community truly living every day 

full of joy.ò  

Cuba 

Charlie had the wonderful oppor-

tunity to travel to Cuba only a few 

months after President Obama re-

stored relations with the island na-

tion. The mission trip was through 

St. Thomas Aquinas, the local 

Catholic Church at Purdue. The 

mission team was able to experi-

ence the capital, Havana, but spent 

most of its time living in a guest 

house in Mantanzas, Cuba. During 

the mission trip they worked at a 

community farm outside of Man-

tanzas that needed a helping hand 

planting all of the plants they had 

for the beginning of the year, in-

cluding coffee, banana, and bean 

plants. ñOutside of our time help-

ing on the farm we spent time with 

kids varying in age from 7 to 18 at 

an Orphanage in Mantanzas, and 

also took every opportunity we 

could get to spend time with com-

munity members and elders at the 

local Catholic Church.ò  

ñWe were really well received and 

were held in high regard as initial 

ambassadors to the nation.  Many 

of the people we met had never left 

the country and had never come in 

contact with an American, even 

though the large island only lies 90 

miles off the Florida coast. Out of 

the three places I have visited thus 

far during my time at Purdue, it is 

easy to say Cuba is by far the most 

underdeveloped,ò Charlie shared. 

ñIn Cuba, I truly came to recognize 

our call as Catholics to be global 

servants and understand that we are 

limited in what we can do as indi-

viduals but we can make a bigger 

impact through awareness and vo-

calization.  Cubans are good peo-

ple, and as Americans we must 

start to accept that this island isnôt 

the communist powerhouse of the 

1960s.  Rather it is a starving is-

land only miles away, looking for 

opportunity and infrastructure de-

velopment, and as Catholics we 

must follow the testimony laid 

Continued on page 16 

The Purdue mission team gather in front of The Christ of Havana statue in Cuba.. 
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SETON CATHOLIC SCHOO Zaº  

DONOR ROLL 2016 -17  

Pastorôs Circle ($5,000-above) 

Mr. and Mrs. George Mosey  

Ms. Irene Clevenger  

Cardinal Club ($1,000-$2,499) 

Red Club ($500-$999) 

Mr. and Mrs. Benjamin Brazil  

Gonzaga Council No. 612 YMI  

Ms. Hilda Herold 

Mr. and Mrs. William Kitchin 

Ms. Peggy Nicholson 

Deacon and Mrs. Frank Roberts 

Mr. and Mrs. Rick Ruhl  

Blue Club ($100-$499) 

Mr. and Mrs. Michael Allen 

Ms. Karen Bach 

Mr. Victor Ballman 

Mrs. Jennifer Beach 

Mr. and Mrs. Chris Becker  

Mr. Gene Dalton 

Ms. Jan Dargie 

Mrs. Kim Dorsten 

Mr. and Mrs. Tim Elstro  

Ms. Martha Gerstle 

Mr. and Mrs. James Fisher 

Mr. and Mrs. Charles Haager 

Ms. Sharon Harter 

Mr. and Mrs. Toby Harvey 

Mr. and Mrs. Ron Holthouse 

Mr. and Mrs. Jeremy Hamilton 

Ms. Linda Hayes 

Mr. and Mrs. Kyle King 

Mr. and Mrs. Greg Kitchin 

Mr. and Mrs. Tom Kitchin 

Mr. Giulbert Klose 

Mr. and Mrs. Richard Leidlein 

Mr. and Mrs. Curt Leverton 

Ms. Mary Lynn Lineback 

  Ms. Mary Manchir 

Ms. Lana Mathews 

Ms. Patricia Mayer 

 Ms. Judith Metzger 

 Ms. June Miller 

 Ms. Geraldine Mitchell 

Mr. John Pardo 

Ms. Mary Parker 

Mr. Logan Patterson 

Ms. Corrine Pentecost 

Mr. and Mrs. Dan Reichley  

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Rodeghero 

 Ms. Cassandra Schibley 

Ms. Erica Tuegel 

Friend of Seton (up to $99) 

Mr. Victor Berger 

 Ms. Sharon Brochin 

Mr. and Mrs. David Brown 

 Ms. Shirley Burkhardt 

Ms. Farrah Caskey 

Ms. Cathy Cochran 

Mr. Gary Criss 

Ms. Betty Davis 

Ms. Nancy Delucio 

Ms. Mary Jane Dolehanty 

Mr. and Mrs. Ernest Frady 

Mr. Chuck Gilbert 

Mr. and Mrs. James Graf 

Ms. Janet Gray 

Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Hayes 

Mr. and Mrs. Randy Hollingsworth 

Ms. Dorothy Jane Johnson 

Mr. and Mrs. James Mackey 

Mr. Charles Maddox 

Ms. Mary Ann Martin 

Mr. and Mrs. Jerry Maule 

Mr. and Mrs. Steven Maurer 

Ms. Angie Parker 

Ms. Kathy Schmidt 

Mr. and Mrs. Charles Schroeder 

Ms. Ida Shields 

Ms. Liz Stracener 
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 OUR SINCERE APPRECIA TION TO OUR SETON SPONSORS!  

Thank you to the individual and business sponsors below, who have financially supported our fundraising events 

(Athletic, Cardinal Classic, Flying 5K, Cardinal Spectacular, Grant-A-Wish and Walk-a-thon) throughout the  

2016-17 school year! 

A Therapeutic Touch 

Mr. and Mrs. Gary Adkins 

All Pest Exterminating 

Mr. and Mrs. Chris Allen 

Mr. and Mrs. Michael Allen 

Allstate Insurance, Richard A. Lake 

Ms. Beverly Anderson 

Mr. and Mrs. Mike Anderson 

Applebee's 

Autocar 

B&F Plastics 

BA Dwenger Appraisals 

Baba Mela Ram, Inc. 

Ms. Cindy Baker 

Ms. Diane Baker 

Ms. Lisa Baker-Smith 

Mr. and Mrs. John Barden 

Barrett Paving Company 

Mr. and Mrs. Peter Bartel 

Bartel, Guiley Group  

of Raymond James 

Mr. and Mrs. John Bartkus 

Ms. Vivian Battista 

Mr. Larry Baumer 

Mr. Mike Baumer 

Mr. and Mrs. Christopher Becker 

Mr. Mark Bihl 

Birck's Industrial Supply 

Ms. Julia Birkemeier 

Bob Ramsey CPA, Inc. 

Mr. and Mrs. Dale Bolser 

The Brenneke Family 

Brian Moore,  

DDS Family Dentristry 

Brooks Shoes 

BSN Sports 

Buffalo Wings and Rings 

Cardinal Greenway 

Carroll Electric 

Catron's Glass, Inc. 

Ms. Heather Cauley 

Centerstone 

CIT, Mike Catey 

City of Richmond 

Dr. and Mrs. Joseph Clemente 

Ms. Irene Clevenger 

Mr. and Mrs. Mike Cobb 

Coca-Cola Company 

Mr. Edward Cochran 

Coco's 

Mr. and Mrs. Ron Cole 

Mr. and Mrs. Fred Coleman 

Mr. and Mrs. Roger Craft 

Ms. Pamela Cress 

Cutting Edge Physical Therapy 

Cycling & Fitness Warehouse 

Mr. and Mrs. Jeff Daggy 

The Daoud Family 

Dargie Repair Service 

David Brown Appraisal 

Ms. Betty Davis 

Mr. and Mrs. Keith Davis 

Ms. Rina De La Cruz 

Mr. Steven DeHart 

Dr. and Mrs. Andrew Deitsch 

Dr. and Mrs. Howard Deitsch 

Mr. and Mrs. Paul Dixon 

Mr. and Mrs. Darrin Dolehanty 

Ducey/Brinker Family 

Ms. Andrea Dudas 

Mr. and Mrs. Marc Duning 

Earlham College 

Edward Martin Law 

El Rodeo 

Mr. and Mrs. Tim Elstro 

Embellish 

Family Fitness Works 

Family Fitness Works Cafe 

Family Tradition & Road Ready, 

The Ferriell Family 

Ms. Joyce Fell 

Mr. and Mrs. Mike Ferriell 

Mr. and Mrs. Justin Ferriell 

Ms. Teri Ferriell 

Finance System, Inc. 

Firehouse BBQ & Blues 

First Bank Richmond 

First Merchants Bank 

Forest Hills Country Club 

Mr. Adam Forrest 

Ms. Tanya Forrest 

Adam Forrest Attorney 

Freeman Planning & Design 
Continued on page 10 
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Friends of Seton 

G101.3 

Mr. and Mrs. David Gethers 

Mr. Nathan Gethers 

Reverend Stephen Giannini 

Girls Inc. 

Ms. Barbara Gohn 

Ms. Tracy Goings 

Golden Engineering 

Greensfork Alignment 

Mr. and Mrs. Brett Guiley 

Gulzar's Indian Cuisine 

Mr. and Mrs. Ray Haager 

Haager's Auto and Truck Service 

Mr. and Mrs. Dave Haber 

Hail Evolution and Autumn Beatty 

Mr. Charles Hamilton 

Mr. and Mrs. Jeremy Hamilton 

Hamilton Family McDonald's 

Mr. Charles Hamlin 

Mr. and Mrs. Scott Hardwick 

Mr. and Mrs. James Harlan 

Hayes Aboretum 

Mr. and Mrs. Jerry Henderson 

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Heyob 

Hometowne Dining Company 

Hoppe's Jewelers 

IHOP 

Indiana Medical Weight Loss  

and Wellness Center 

IU East 

Jiffy Lube 

JNB Commercial Sales 

Journey Yoga Studio 

Yan Kaminsky 

Mr. and Mrs. Gerry Keesling 

 Shelby Kegley 

Mr. Joseph Kelley 

Mr. and Mrs. Terry Kitchel 

Mr. and Mrs. Bill Kitchin 

Mr. and Mrs. Tom Kitchin 

Mr. and Mrs. Greg Kitchin 

Mr. and Mrs. Tim Kitchin 

The Kitchin Family  

Kitchin and Sons 

Mr. and Mrs. Christopher Knight 

Mr. David Knight 

The Knight Family 

Knights of St. John 

Ms. Margaret Kramer 

Mr. and Mrs. Alex Kuprewicz 

Ms. Dolores Lacey 

Ms. Linda Lafuze 

Lee's Family Recipe Chicken 

Mr. Clarence Leitner 

Liberty Medicenter Pharmacy 

Ms. Mary Lynn Lineback 

Little Sheba's Restaurant 

Ms. Peggy Malikowski 

Mary Kay by Stacy Brenneke 

Mr. and Mrs. Aaron Matthews 

Dr. Lizzy McClain 

McDonald's 

McFarling Foods 

Mr. and Mrs. John McGinty 

Medicenter,  

Mr. and Mrs. Dave Rokosz 

Mr. and Mrs. Jim Meeks 

Mr. and Mrs. Darrell Meeks 

Mr. and Mrs. John Meredith 

Mike Miller State Farm Insurance 

Ms. Rosemary Miller 

Ms. Connie Minor 

Mr. and Mrs. Glen Morris 

Mr. and Mrs. George Mosey 

Mr. Scott Mosey 

Mr. Chris Mosey 

Mosey Manufacturing,  

Mr. and Mrs. George Janie Mosey 

Ms. Jane Mottram 

Ms. Maureen Mottram 

Mr. and Mrs. James Mounts 

Muddy Monkey 

Ms. Lesley Murphy 

Murphy Insurance 

Ms. Deloris Lynn Nicholson 

Ms. Peggy Nicholson 

Mr. Dan Nufrio 

Olde Schoolhouse Vineyard and 

Winery, The Meeks Family 

Olympian Candies 

Mr. and Mrs. Brad Ott 

Paint the Towne! 

Papa Murphy's 

Paragon Caskets 

Ms. Virginia Paraiso 

Mr. John Pardo 

Pardo's Towing and Recovery Service 

Ms. Mary Parker 

Ms. Adrian Parker 

Perfect Circuit Electric 

Mr. and Mrs. Leroy Phyillaier 

Prograde, The Buckley Family 

PW Pappin PC 

Race For Evan 5K 

Raymond James 

Seton Individual & Business Sponsors 

Continued from page 9 
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Real Estate Resources,  

David Haber 

Mr. and Mrs. Chad Reed 

Mr. and Dr. Dan Reichley 

Reid Health 

Reid Health Foundation 

Reid Orthopedics 

Mr. and Mrs. Robert Reinke 

Mr. and Mrs. Ryan Reitzler 

Dr. and Mrs. Jack Reynolds 

Mr. and Mrs. Glen Ricca 

Richmond Baking Company 

Richmond Furniture Gallery 

Richmond Orthodontic Specialists 

Richmond Parks Department 

Richmond Pediatric Dentistry,  

Dr. Jack Reynolds 

Fr. Todd Riebe 

Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Ritchey 

Deacon and Mrs. Frank Roberts 

Ms. Tonya Robinson 

Robinson Real Estate 

Rocket Car Wash 

Mr. and Mrs. Gary Rodefeld 

Rodefeld, Kassens, & North LLP 

Mr. and Mrs. John Roell 

Ron Moore Law 

Roscoe's 

Ms. Jane Rose 

RP&L 

Mr. and Mrs. Rick Ruhl 

Safeway Drive Away, Inc. 

Saucony Shoes 

The Schmidt Family 

Ms. Darla Schroeder 

The Secret Ingredient 

Mr. and Mrs. Dan Senese 

Seton Catholic - Class of 2017 

Shelton Fireworks 

Ms. Sheila Shute 

Ms. Martha Sizemore 

Ms. Jamie Smith 

Mr. Roger Smith 

Smith Foods 

Snazzy's Car Wash 

Mr. David Sourbeer 

Square Donuts 

Starbucks 

Stegall- Berheide-Orr  

Funeral Home 

Mr. and Mrs. Larry Stith 

Mr. Ted Strunk 

Studebaker Buick GMC 

Stults Family Dentistry 

Team Gear Printing 

Dr. and Mrs. Roy Teng 

The 3 Artisans 

Mr. and Mrs. Mike Thomas 

Mr. and Mrs. Ernie Thomas 

Mr. and Mrs. Henry Tilmans 

Tin Lizzy 

Tony's Auto Sales 

Mr. and Mrs. Jesus Torres 

 

Toschlog Farms 

Ullery's Homemade Ice Cream  

Mr. and Mrs. Martin VanDerBurgt 

Mr. and Mrs. Brad VanVleet 

VanVleet/Erie Insurance 

Mr. and Mrs. Bill Veach 

Wallace Heating & Air 

Walmart 

Warehouse Cafe 

Warm Glow Candles 

Ms. Delia Watson 

Web Canopy Studio 

Ms. Mary Welle Herold 

Mr. and Mrs. Randy Wells 

West End Bank 

Mr. and Mrs. Bennett Westjohn 

Ms. Crystal Westover 

Westside Medical Center 

Wetzel Auto 

Wetzel Ford 

Wetzel Honda 

Ms. Bernadette Williams 

Ms. Erica Williams 

Mr. and Mrs. Neil Williams 

Mr. and Mrs. Lester Wise 

Mr. Henry Wood 

Mr. and Mrs. Jack Wright 

Mr. and Mrs. Scott Wright 

YMI 

YMI Ladies Auxillary Council 612 

YMI Educational Foundation 

 

SETON MAKES EVERY EFFORT TO RECOGNIZE  

ALL OUR SUPPORTERS.  

PLEASE BEAR ANY WRON GS PATIENTLY.  
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Whatôs the Word? 
Alumni News & Information 

 Jack Brenneke (ó16) Jack was 

named to the University of Iowaôs 

fall 2016 and spring 2017 Deanôs 

List.  During that first year, Jack 

held the position of Director of 

Campus Communications for the 

Hawks Nest Executive Board.  He 

will hold the position of Basketball 

Director for the Hawks Nest for the 

2017 -2018 school year. 

Adam Schroeder (ô13) 

Adam has moved from 

Indianapolis to Bloomington.  He 

is pursuing a Doctor of Optometry 

Degree. 

Evan Schroeder (ô11) A 

teacher at Seton Catholic  

Schools, Evan is spending this 

school year serving in the U.S.  

Naval Reserves in the Middle East.   

Kailyn (Forrester) Ewbanks 

(ô10)  Kailyn was married in June. 

Kristie Brown (ô09) A travelling 

RN with IU Health Hospital, Kris-

tie is getting married on September 

30 of this year, in Richmond at St. 

Andrew Church.  They are then 

leaving for a two week honeymoon to 

Aruba!  Kristie and future husband 

will be living in Indianapolis after 

they are married.  

Brent Ropp (ô06) Brent and wife, 

Lindsey, have recently become par-

ents for the first time! Lexi was born 

September 1, at Kettering Medical 

Center in Dayton, OH. 

Audrey (Shake)  

Burchfield (ô12)  Audrey 

and husband (Joseph) are stationed 

in Guam, and are expecting their 

first child. 

Jacob Stamm (ô16) Jacob is in his 

2nd year at IUPUI.  Outside of  

classes, he runs on the 

cross country team  

and participates in  

the Catholic Student  

Organization on campus. 

OUR MEMORIAL GIFTS  

We have been blessed by the generosity of those who have gone before us and their loved ones. Our heartfelt thanks 

to all who remembered Seton Catholic Schools in a very special way. 

 

Bernadine Brann 

Joan Hughes 

Anna Allen 

Joseph Schroeder 

Donald Becker 

Francis DeTore 

Terry Kitchel 

Phyllis Kay Pardieck 

Helen C. Potts 

Anna Stolle 

James Vogelgesang 

Rhea Toschlog 

Edward Turner 

Joseph Fuller 

Barbara Allen 

William H. Jones 

Paul Herrman 

ScQQSaa Wa\ºb Xcab eVOb g]c OQQ][^ZWaV W\ YOUR LIFE.  

Wbºa OP]cb eVOb g]c  

INSPIRE OTHERSINSPIRE OTHERSINSPIRE OTHERS    TO DO . 

~ TERRY WILDEMANN  




